

Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong 79B Pok Fu Lam Road, Hong Kong Tel: 2546-1644 Fax: 2517-2483

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk



25th September, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on purchasing Taekwondo uniform 2023-2024 No.e074B

(To: Taekwondo Class Students)

To develop our students' sports skills, we have invited Mr. Billy Cheung to teach students taekwondo after school on Monday. Students will need to wear suitable taekwondo uniforms in the lessons and they can be purchased through the school. Each set of Taekwondo uniform costs \$500.

The taekwondo uniforms are sized by the height of students. To facilitate ordering of the uniforms, please fill in the height of your child in the reply slip. The taekwondo uniforms will be distributed to students in the first lesson. Please wear summer P.E. uniform and bring tracksuit trousers for the first two taekwondo lessons as well.

Please make the payment and return the e-reply slip on or before 3rd October,2023 (Tue). For further enquiries, please contact Ms. Kalu Man.

Mr. Chim Hon Ming Principal, CSSHK ×-----Class No:(To: CSSHK Reply Slip for the Notice on purchasing Taekwondo uniform 2023-2024 No.e074B I acknowledge receipt of the notice on purchasing tackwondo uniforms and I will purchase a set of taekwondo uniform through the school and pay \$500 by

cheque (made payable to "The IMC of Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong" with the child's class, name and contact number at the back) ☐ eClass payment system Please fill in the following information in order to purchase a suitable tackwondo uniform: Height of student: ____cm Weight of student: ____kg My child has never learned Taekwondo. My child has learned Taekwondo before, and Present Grade Held: _____ (Color belt) Name of student: _____(Class: _____ Name of parent: _____ Signature: _____

Please "√" the right box. 03.10.2023 Man